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Weekly Attendance - Our whole school attendance target 
for 2018-19 is 95.5%.  The average weekly attendance this 

week is 97.5%

The Best Class Attendance of the Week
CONGRATULATIONS

to 1R, 2H, 2G, 2BR, 2HY, 3T, 3M, 3GR and 3S who had 
100% attendance this week.

Lower & Upper Primary Stars of the Week!   
1R - Leland for following the rules in class. 
1H - James for his work on rhyming words. 
1B - Michael for fantastic writing this week. 
2B - Aaron M for being really kind and helpful towards class 
staff and other members of his class. 
2HY - Tegan for improving communication with her peers 
and adults. 
2BR - Jensen for fantastic swimming. 
2G - Louis for super speaking asking for his breakfast and 
his box. 
2C - Kyle for his fantastic effort and perseverance in Maths 
and English. 
2H - Lucius for his efforts in the ballet experience this week. 

Year 6 Ballet Workshop
Year 6 pupils enjoyed a ballet 
workshop run through the Grand 
Theatre this week. The National 
Ballet ran a practical session 
exploring ballet moves, dancing 

with props and 
moving to the 
rhythm of the music. 
They used the story 
of ‘Puss in Boots’ as 
inspiration! 

Upper Primary
2B have been talking a lot 
about their feelings in 
class. They have been 
using a ‘feelings wall’ to 
promote discussion & 
understanding of feelings, 
and help the children to 
express and talk about 
their feelings throughout 
the day. 
The 'feelings wall’ is 
interactive and children 
are asked to share their 
feelings each morning and after playtimes, and are 
encouraged to use it independently whenever they feel 
they need to. Using the wall has provided staff with 
opportunities to support children with their feelings 
and open up discussions about incidents that have 
made them feel that way. The children really enjoy 
using the ‘feelings wall’ and are now actively and 
openly wanting to share their feelings with others. 

Lower Primary 
1H have been learning football skills 
in PE. They are learning to receive 
and kick a ball and also practice 
shooting into a goal. 
The pupils have been developing 

their co-
ordination skills 
through a range 
of football 
training games. 

Coco’s Corner
Coco has successfully achieved her 
Bronze Level on the School 
Therapy Dog Training Programme 
with a massive 106/106! She is one 
of very few dogs to achieve 100% 
and we are very proud of her. There 
is no rest however for Coco as she 
is already working on her Silver 
Level and will undertake her 
annual Therapy Dog assessment on 
the 16th & 17th May.



Dates for your Diary
Friday 24 May - School closes for half term
Monday 3 June - School opens after half term 
Thursday 6 June, 6pm - FOPCA Bingo & Hotpot Supper
Monday 24 June - Year 11 Prom, The Savoy
Friday 28 June - Year 11 leavers date (10am Leavers Assembly)

Tuesday 2 July, 4-7pm - Summer Term Parents Evening
Thursday 11 July, 10am & 6pm - KS3&4 Summer 
Production
Friday 19 July, 2pm - School closes for Summer holidays

Key Stage 3 ‘Achiever of the Week’   
3T - Daniel and Matthew for writing fantastic newspaper 
reports in English. 
3M - Roman for always being a good friend and trying his 
hardest in lessons. 
3SL - Leah for coming up with some great complex sentences 
in English and helping others when they asked. 
3GR - Phoebe for drawing excellent designs in Design 
Technology. 
3S - Gabriela for showing great passion when expressing her 
ideas. 
3B - Jack for his mature attitude in all of his lessons. 

KS4/5 ‘Achiever of the Week’
4H - Lexi for good work in Arts Award. 
4W - Kiefer and Tiffany for being very mature during 
PHSE lessons this week. 
4M - Yasmin for having a fantastic first full week and 
settling in really well to PCA life. 
4I - Javy for contributing and helping others during 
discussions in PHSE. 
4T - Connor for his brilliant effort on work experience as a 
Site Supervisor Assistant at PCA. 
5S - Mirabelle for excellent attitude and taking health and 
safety seriously in the Design Technology room. 
5W - Cameron for excellent gardening. 
5J - Briony for independent ICT work. 

Twitter Feed @ParkSchoolBPL
Have a look on Twitter this week to see more photos of 
the Duke of Edinburgh trip, cheerleading sessions, the 
Bounce Forward group and much more! 

Key Stage 3
3M have enjoyed their dance sessions with pupils from 
Woodlands and 
Highfurlong the 
last 3 weeks. 
They have been 
working on a 
collaborative 
performance for 
the Ribby Hall 
Music Festival 
today. 
Pupils 
thoroughly 
enjoyed 
working 
together and 
making new 
friends. 

Key Stage 4
Year 11 pupils have been busy this week as they 
embarked on their Duke of Edinburgh qualifying 
expedition. They navigated their way back to Borwick 
Hall, set up camp and enjoyed a team camp fire before 
sleeping under the stars. Congratulations to all 
involved - they demonstrated fantastic team work and 
resilience, even in the rain! 

Key Stage 5 (WSFC)
The Sixth Form students have been working hard in 

Maths this week. 
They have been 
looking at the use 
of money in the 
community, 
including 
working out the 
correct change in 
a cafe. 

School Lunch Menu - Please see our lunch menu on 
the PCA website:- www.park.blackpool.sch.uk/
students/lunchtime-menu. Next week is week 1. 
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